
Conversion Note
This is the editorial page from Interregnum #8, a roleplaying and science fiction Amateur Publishing Association (APA, or collection of zines by different authors). This issue was originally published in November 1994. 

Other zines from Interregnum and its predecessor, The Wild Hunt, can be found in the Zines section of http://www.runequest.org/rq.htm, along with other roleplaying material. I'm Peter Maranci, by the way; I was the editor/publisher of Interregnum. I can be reached these days at pmaranci@gmail.com.

pmaran01
For technical reasons this editorial had to be scanned at a lower resolution than any other PDF on my site.

pmaran01
Why did I use asterisks AND italicization? I don't remember for sure, but in general I wrote material for IR in ASCII format, using underscores and asterisks to indicate underlining and italicization. If I was in a rush after importing the ASCII into my Publish-It program, the formatting could get messed up. 

And I was often in a rush, those days.
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I don't think there was another classified in IR ever again. Oh well!

pmaran01
I don't remember if I ever heard from him again!

pmaran01
Typo! ARGH! Actually, re-reading the hundreds of pages of old zines while preparing them to be posted gives me mixed feelings. The typos pain me. But it's nice to take a trip down memory lane. Those were fun times...




